
 

 

28 June 2021 
 

Dear Community Member  

We are continuing the safe re-start of our operations. However, within the new 

Computer System for our new Gas Turbine – which has over 720 individual 

connections controlling the Turbine - we have identified a programming issue that is 

preventing its start up. 

A third party programming specialist is actively working to resolve the issue, but it 

means that the phase of re-start requiring limited elevated flaring will now be later 

than anticipated. 

Such issues are not uncommon with brand new systems and equipment but, as our 

priority is a reliable re-start, we will take the time required to fully resolve and verify. 

We have continued to make good progress in readying the other processing units 

for re-start, and will advise you as soon as we have estimated timescales from our 

specialist contractor. 

Any required flaring is currently contained within the capacity of the Ground Flares 

and we are continuing to provide daily updates to SEPA.    

In the meantime, should you have any questions do please let me know. 

 

Best regards 

 

Martin Burrell  

Plant Manager  
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